
Hillel at Alfred presents Passover Seder, welcomes community to join celebration
3/26/08

On Saturday, April 19, at 6 p.m., Hillel at Alfred will celebrate the 2008 Passover Seder in the Kenyon/Allen/Davis
Room, Powell Campus Center on the Alfred University campus. Reservations can be made by contacting Larry Greil at
fgreil@alfred.edu or Barbara Greil at greilbj@alfredstate.edu. The cost of dinner for non-members is $15 for adults
and $8 for children ages 6-15. Children under six and members are free. Checks made payable to Hillel at Alfred may
be mailed to Larry Greil, Division of Social Sciences, Alfred University, 1 Saxon Drive, Alfred, NY 14802. Hillel is
also accepting payment at the door.Hillel is the foundation for Jewish campus life. It is the largest Jewish campus
organization in the world and provides opportunities for Jewish students to explore and celebrate their Jewish identity.
Hillel at Alfred is open to Alfred University and Alfred State College students.For further information, please contact
Larry Greil (Home: 587-8694; Work: 871-2885; E-mail: fgreil@alfred.edu) or Barbara Greil (Home: 587-8694; Work:
587-4313; E-mail: greilbj@alfredstate.edu).
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